
 HENRICO COUNTY 
 NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

August 17, 2022 
 
 
Please take notice that the Board of Supervisors will meet to discuss the 2022 Bond 
Referendum with the community on Wednesday, August 17, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the 
Eastern Recreation Center located at 1440 N. Laburnum Ave.  
 
Meetings of the Board of Supervisors are open to the public. The meeting will be 
livestreamed via WebEx, and the link for the meeting is available below: 
 
https://henrico.webex.com/henrico/j.php?MTID=m1f997ad1c213504ba7a883e465128c80 
 
 

      gtÇçt aA UÜtv~xàà 
       Tanya N. Brackett, CMC 
       Clerk, Henrico County Board of Supervisors 
       August 12, 2022 


